
E N D  N O T E S

In advance of the 2023 Ottawa Marathon, 
neighbours received this email (above) from 
fellow Rockcliffe resident Joseph Cull, inviting 
them to join him at a neighbourhood cheering 
station for the marathoners, set up at the corner 
of Lisgar and Mariposa. Word spread through 
a Rockcliffe Park eblast, and by the time runners 
appeared there were throngs of enthusiastic 
neighbours to cheer them on. Joseph (at right) 
provided music and lively commentary for over 
three hours, full of fun and kindness. At the race’s 
almost 29 km mark, runners surely appreciated 
the emotional boost, and the Rockcliffe Cheer 
Squad enjoyed grooving the morning away!

Rockcliffe Park Shows its Spirit 
at the Ottawa Marathon!




